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The government of India under Prime Minister Narendra Modi spearheaded the 

United Nations General Assembly (UNGA) resolution for declaring the year 2023 

as the "International Year of Millets" keeping this in view on 7th and 8th January 

2023 at the trade fair, the Department of Home Science, Queen Mary’s College, 

displayed different recipes made from millets to encourage the consumption of 

Millets and highlight the importance of Millets in a healthy diet.  In addition students 

presented a   skit on Cereals Vs. Millets to demonstrate the advantages of consuming 

millets and video presentation on preparation of a variety of recipes using millets. 

Many interesting games such pin wheel game, giant wheel game, match the flashcard 

were conducted to engage the visiting public of all age groups and learn through fun 

the health benefits, nutritional benefits and identification of the different Indian 

millets.  



 People visited the stall in large numbers and were excited with the interesting 

display of millet recipes, games and skit show.   A lot of them showed keen interest 

in learning the millet recipes and trying them out, particularly working women.  

Overall the display by the Department of Home Science was highly effective and 

successful in creating awareness about inclusion of millets on a daily basis  for 

healthy living. 

 

No. of student participated : 67 

No. of staff participated : 3 

No. of public visited : 250 

 

 


